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 Objection

Comments The revisions proposed by the developers still does not satisfactorily address the additional heavy 
traffic generation.  There is no limit to the number of additional vehicle movements in any day, and 
there is no proposed traffic management that will ensure that the traffic stays on the recommended 
routes. 
 
On this basis, there is a significant risk that all the roads around the village of Loxwood will carry 
additional truck traffic, and, if the demand for recycling expands, so will the HGV traffic.  Traffic 
through the village is already high, and does not always respect speed limits, so anything that 
increases this ought not to be granted consent.
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